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CORRECTIONS 

 
Occupational English Test (OET), which is one of the acceptable English Language test providers, has informed Immigration New 
Zealand (INZ) that the results for 152 test takers may have been impacted by an administrative error relating to test scoring. This 
only relates to the results for the Listening sub-test.  

This applied only to test results dated the 13 October 2019. 

All candidates concerned have been contacted and have been re-marked. It is possible that some candidates received scores 
higher than they should have.  

If INZ staff has received a score report issued on the 13 October, please consider if this would affect the outcome of their 
application and, if so, request a verification of the results as per the OET Results Verification user guide.  This guide was sent out in 
June 2019 to nominated users for each office. 

If you are unsure of the nominated user in your office, please ask your manager in the first instance.  
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